
From:                                 localgovernment@ipart.nsw.gov.au
Sent:                                  Mon, 18 Dec 2017 10:17:16 +1100
To:                                      Vanessa Phelan
Subject:                             Re: Shoalhaven City Council - Application Notification Letter

 

 

 

 

 

Hi Vanessa Phelan, 

RE: Shoalhaven City Council - Application Notification Letter 
 

Our reference: 

File Part : Application Notification Letter
Description : Application - Notification - Letter 2017
Uploaded File Name : Notification-Letter-to-IPART-for-SCC-
Special-Variation_171215.pdf
Reference Number : W17/2944 
 

 



Thank you for submitting a notification letter of your intention 
to apply for a special variation application.

Special Variation notification letters are made available for 
public inspection (subject to any limitations of commercial 
confidentiality). Your notification letter will shortly be available 
to view on the IPART website (www.ipart.nsw.gov.au) under 
the Local Government industry / Special Variation & Minimum 
Rates.

Your notification letter will remain locked in the IPART Council 
Portal until cleared by IPART for publishing on our website.

Yours sincerely,
IPART
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